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Social Media Agreement 
 

 

Scripps Health Social Media Agreement 
 
Privacy at Scripps is very important and is taken very seriously. During your time at any Scripps 
facility, you may not take any photos in any department or during any procedure that you are 
part of. In addition, you may not post anything about your time at Scripps on any social media 
sites. 

 
“Social Media sites” is defined but not limited to Facebook, My Space, Twitter, YouTube, Yelp, 
community forums, instant messaging, wikis, blogs, comments on news articles, and online 
photo sharing. 

 
If this agreement is violated and any photos are taken and/or posts related to Scripps are found 
on social media, you will be removed from your student placement experience at Scripps and 
will not be allowed to return for any future student placement opportunities. 

 
I understand the social media policy and will not take photos or post anything on social media 
about anything I see or experience during my time at Scripps. 

 
 
 

Name Signature Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


